
 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

 

Appointment of New Board Members of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan and 

the Sustainability Standards Board of Japan 

 

The Financial Accounting Standards Foundation (FASF) is pleased to announce the 

appointment of one new Board Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan (ASBJ) 

and one new Board Member of the Sustainability Standards Board of Japan (SSBJ), effective 

April 1, 2023, as follows: 

 

・Board Member of the ASBJ, Kohei Matsushita, Executive Director, Head of Section ⅲ, 

M&A Advisory Dept., Nomura Securities Co., Ltd 

 

・Board Member of the SSBJ, Terufumi Mineyuki, General Manager Accounting & Finance 

Div., Nippon Steel Corporation 

 

 

Contact: 

Akira Kawashima, General Manager, General Affairs Dept., Financial Accounting Standards 

Foundation 

Telephone: +81.3.5510.2711 

Email: soumu@fasf-j.jp 


